
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
     Re: Certification for Lear Transmitter 
      Model(s):  L0070144 
      FCC ID: KOBFTE05A 
      IC: 3521A-FTE05A 

 
 
 
 

 
REQUEST FOR SHORT-TERM CONFIDENTIALITY 

 
Lear requests that a part of the subject application be held short-term confidential. This 
comprises Exhibit(s) 
 

(1) Internal Photos 
(3) External Photos 
(4) Block Diagram 
(7) Test Setup Photos 
(8) User’s Manual 
(9) Internal Photos 
(12) Description of Operation 
(13) Cover Letters 

  
The device in question will not be available to the consumer until the 2007/2008 
automotive model year.  Thus, Lear requests that the above exhibits not be made public at 
this time.  Lear will continue to request the short-term confidentiality every 45 day 
period, up to 180 days from the date of grant, as necessary prior to release of the device. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this request, please contact me at the above address 
or call 734-483-4211, fax 734-647-2106 or e-mail liepa@umich.edu.  
  
 
 
 
                                 Sincerely,  
 
 
     
                          Valdis V. Liepa 
                           Research Scientist 


